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Please vote 'NO' on this totally unnecessary piece of legislation, SB210.  I've lived 

and voted in Oregon for nearly 20 years now, and have always found our current 

vote-by-mail system to be totally accessible, safe, and easy to use and register for, 

for all people.  How this Bill even made it to a Hearing is beyond me.  Vote NO on 

SB210.  Thank YOU! 


